From: Alistair MacGregor

Sent: Monday, 3 April 2023 4:23 PM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: DA2022/0469 objection

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: NBLPP

To the Planning Panel,

| object to DA2022/0469 which would be a monstrosity of a development adjacent to Barrenjoey House and
completely out of context with the Pittwater built and natural environment. If this behemoth were to be approved
it would be yet more evidence that the disastrous so-called “Northern Beaches Council” is intent on turning the
northern beaches and Pittwater into a pseudo-Surfers Paradise/Gold Coast high-rise concrete crap disaster area.

Best Regards,
Alistair MacGregor
Avalon 2107

Alistair MacGregor
Business Development Manager#
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